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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

TRANSMITTED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
July 14, 2023 
 
Julie Roknich, Vice President 
Senior Associate General Counsel 
AMITA Health 
2601 Navistar Drive Building 
Lisle, Illinois 60532 
Julie.roknich@amitahealth.org 
 
RE: Completion of Permit  

Permit #21-023 – AMITA Health Romeoville Infusion Therapy Center 
Permit Holders:  Ascension Health, Presence Central and Suburban Hospital Network d/b/a 
AMITA Health Mercy Medical Center 

 
Dear Ms. Roknich: 
 
In a letter dated July 10, 2023, we received notice of the completion of the Permit referenced 
above.  Our records will show that the Permit was financially committed on October 13, 2022, 
and was completed on March 1, 2023 with a final project cost of $5,064,386.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
John P. Kniery, Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
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